Jane Rasely

From: Lynn Sinclair <lynnzer35@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 12:52 PM

To: PCD

Subject: Proposed Hotel

| am complete opposed to this proposed hotel development. | live in Winslow Manor on Wood Avenue...an independent
senior living facility under the management of Bainbridge Senior Living. The property partially abuts the land to be
developed on Winslow Way. We are surrounded with 3 other multiple unit senior living properties.The proposed
property is also housing to other independent and commercial properties that will be severely impacted with another
new invasion of traffic and people. What an invasion of quality residential living! A bandstand...why? 132+/- parking
spaces above and below ground...? Has anyone given thought to what an unattractive nuisance this will bring forth to
surrounding neighborhoods. | understand some traffic and other density studies have been done, and | guess
approved...but does Bainbridge Island REALLY need such a development???

| think the a halt to this proposed project should be enforced NOW! Enough assaults to the lovely charm that makes this
Island so desirable and we are losing before our eyes!

You bet | intend to attend the May 23rd hearing...or has this also been proposed?!
Lynn Sinclair

234 Wood Avenue #303
Bl -98110



